NEW SOUTH WALES

BAR ASSOCIATION

Implementing the Gender Equitable
Briefing Policy at the Commercial Bar:
What does it mean for you and your
practice?

The NSW Bar Association invites members to a
panel discussion on Implementing the Gender
Equitable Briefing Policy at the Commercial Bar.
Panel members Elizabeth Cheeseman SC, Andrew
Bell SC and John Sheahan QC, in conversation with
the panel’s Chair, Steven Finch SC, will discuss:

«Current briefing practices at the Commercial Bar;
oThe reasons why the Bar Association’s previous
Equitable Briefing Policy needed to be revised;
«What the revised Gender Equitable Briefing Policy
means for them and the profession;

«Whether the targets contained in the revised Gender
Equitable Briefing Policy are achievable;

oTheir reasons for supporting gender equitable
briefing; and

«Why you should consider implementing the revised
policy in your practice.

This seminar has been organized jointly by the
Diversity & Equality Committee and the WBF.

THIS SEMINAR IS OPEN TO MEMBERS OF THE NSW
BAR ASSOCIATION

REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED

For more information, please contact Tiffany McDonald
tmcdonald@nswbar.asn.au OR (02) 9232 4919

NSW Bar Association
Selborne Chambers, B/174 Phillip Street, Sydney
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